Longwood Junior High School

New- Yonk state Earential Flementas School to- Watech

New Entrant Testing

Seventh and eighth grade new entrants to the District will be tested on
Monday, August 22, 2022 at Longwood Junior High School.
Your child will be given a Math and Reading Comprehension assessment to
determine the appropriate placement for the opening of school in September.

Testing will begin at 9:00am.

Students should report to room 2301.

Please have your child bring two sharpened #2 pencils.
The testing will take approximately 3 hours.

ENL students and students with an IEP do NOT need to take the test.
If your child will not be available for testing on the above date, or if you have any questions or
concerns, please call the Junior High Counseling Center at 345-2706.

New Student Orientation
Junior High School Auditorium
Wednesday, August 24, 2022
A-L 9:00 am
M-Z 11:00 am




